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Brokers for Good Matching Program 
Get ready, applications open on August 1, 2023 
 
 
For many years, we have supported the charitable work of our broker partners. Since the 
inception of the Gore Mutual Foundation (the Foundation) in 1998, we have granted over 
$1.13M to the causes that matter most to you. 
 
Our Brokers for Good program is one of the Foundation’s three granting streams, specifically 
focused on matching the charitable work of our broker partners and is focused on creating 
measurable impact towards three of the 17 United Nation’s Sustainable Development Goals: 
Poverty, Equity and Climate Change. From August 1 to 31, 2023, you can apply for up to 
$10,000 in matching funds for the charities that matter most to you that align with these 
goals.  
 
Applications will open on August 1 – stay tuned, we’ll let you know when you can start sending 
in your submissions. In the meantime, here are some tips to help you prepare.  
 
Do you have any questions?  
Our Purpose team is available to answer any questions you have. Contact us here (please note 
that this is not the application form). 
 
Visit goremutual.ca/purpose to learn more. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Gaby Polanco-Sorto 
VP and Head of Purpose & Sustainability    

https://www.un.org/sustainabledevelopment/sustainable-development-goals/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=55rMUR-p806z4JJV_ZfI2LWEN-ClNr9GoZiGp_cJqDtUQ01PUDdTSVFZUTJXQlo4NEVCMktSNDFGWi4u&wdLOR=c3DDEC5FD-382C-4054-869A-B7DF69BB0209
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=55rMUR-p806z4JJV_ZfI2LWEN-ClNr9GoZiGp_cJqDtUQ01PUDdTSVFZUTJXQlo4NEVCMktSNDFGWi4u&wdLOR=c3DDEC5FD-382C-4054-869A-B7DF69BB0209

